
Change in Opening Hours of Visa Section during Ramadan 

 

Please be advised that the opening hours will be changed during 

Ramadan to 8:00 - 13:30. 

However as a part of measures for preventing the spread of 

COVID-19, we continue to provide consular services by advance 

reservation only until further notice. 

  Thank you for your kind understanding and cooperation. 

  Mail: embjapan@mc.mofa.go.jp 

  Phone: (＋968）24601028 

  FAX：（＋968）24698720  
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